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Parents and Guardians:

Welcome back from Winter Break. MVESD resumes school at all our campuses on Monday,
January 9, 2023. The third quarter begins the New Year with reflection, new goals, and great
opportunities, and just like that - we are into the second half of the school year.

Bus schedules will run at their normal times and with your child's regular bus driver. However,
the bus may temporarily look a little different. Over the Break, we have been working on our
fleet of buses and hoped to have them complete and ready for the third quarter; unfortunately,
best-laid plans don't always work out. In saying that, our MVESD fleet is expected to be back on
the road within the week.

In the meantime, Colorado River Union High School District and Bullhead City School District
have worked closely with us to ensure we don't miss a beat in transporting your child getting to
and from school without an issue.

Look for your child's bus driver next week, as pick-up, drop-off, and stop locations haven't
changed; the only difference is the bus may temporarily have a different District's name on the
side.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the District Office (928-768-2507)
or our Department of Transportation (928-768-8700).

We look forward to an outstanding third quarter, and we all can't wait to see your kids on
Monday!

Let's have a great 2023!

Have a great weekend!

Sincerely,

Cole Young, MVESD Superintendent

Cole Young, Superintendent MVESD #16
8450 S. Olive Ave Mohave Valley, Arizona 86440

Voice: (928) 768-2507 Fax 768-2510 Email: youngc@mvdistrict .net



